
The Music Department is excited to welcome and host the
many talented musicians for a combined Olympiad orchestra
and choir this year in Singapore. 

One of the many highlights in this year’s Music programme will
be the hosting of two international guest conductors, Dr. Lisa
Wong from the Cleveland Orchestra, USA and Mr. Kevin Field
from the Bentley Music Academy in Malaysia, joining us to
impart their wisdom and experience.

The countdown to one of the most thrilling events of this academic year is on! The Dulwich
Olympiad, a celebration of Sport, Drama, Music and Art and everything that makes us
uniquely Dulwich is coming to Singapore from 18 to 22 March 2024. Here’s a sneak peek at
what Dulwich College (Singapore) has planned for our visiting Olympians. 
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Our guest conductors will lead rehearsals and sectionals
during the week, coaching students in professional music
techniques and practices.

The repertoire includes classical hits such as Holst’s Mars and
Jupiter Suite, as well as regional pieces of Malay and Indian
origin. Our students will enjoy a week of music-making
together, culminating in a finale concert on Friday 22 March.

Dr Lisa Wong, 
Cleveland Orchestra, USA

Mr. Kevin Field, 
Bentley Music Academy Malaysia 

Music is sure to be
the soul of

Olympiad week —
we look forward to
making music and

meeting new friends  
together in
Singapore!



You won’t want to miss the Student Showcase
on the evening of Wednesday 20 March in our
stunning new Greenhouse Auditorium. 

Our audiences can look forward to an engaging
array of performances by bands from Dulwich
College London, James Allen’s Girls’ (JAGS)
School, and Dulwich College (Singapore). 

A visit to Singapore isn’t complete
without a stop at some of the main
sightseeing spots. On Thursday
afternoon, Music students will set off for
a personalised walking tour of
Singapore, led by our College staff and
students. The lush and stunning Gardens
by the Bay, the iconic Marina Bay
Sands, affectionately known as MBS, and
a delicious lunch at an authentic hawker
centre are all on the agenda. Pack your
walking shoes!

Student Showcase

Explore Singapore

A night to remember. Our Olympians will end
this special week with a closing party and rock
concert by the Clock Tower on the Friday
evening. 

The rock concert will include performances from
our very own DCSG Rock Bands. 

Don’t forget your dancing shoes!   

Closing Party


